














































































Mr Littlemore 
CEO Boddington Shire 
  
Dear Chris, 
  
I write to express opposition to the proposed establishment of a liquor store in the premises currently 
occupied by the National Bank in Boddington. 
  
There are already three liquor outlets in the town plus the canteen at the gold mine. The small 
population of Boddington and surrounding district hardly requires yet another place to buy alcohol. 
  
The addition of another retail outlet for liquor in Boddington would be an unnecessary increase in 
ease of access to purchasing alcohol, possibly with an increase in anti-social behavior. 
  
The existing liquor retailers would have difficulty competing with the buying power of IGA and would 
see their profit margins fall. A side effect from that would threaten their ability to employ staff.  
  
An even more serious consequence of the proposal would be the loss of the National Bank. It is an 
institution needed in the town, the towns only bank, used by a large proportion of the population. 
How far, then, to the nearest bank? The loss of the bank (and jobs for its employees) would materially 
effect other businesses in town, not to mention the inconvenience to non account holders presently  
able to access their own banks through the NBA. 
  
We urge the Boddington Shire Councillors to carefully consider the proposal’s minimal benefit to the 
town over the considerable losses which will occur if it is to go ahead, and ask them to please vote 
against it. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Robin and Dennis Andersson 
Date: February 22, 2018 
  
105 Twin Bridges Place  
Crossman WA 
Ph: 0429 938 761 
Email: denrob.andersson@bigpond.com 
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